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Columbia Community Foundation Awards Two  

Lucille MacClellan Memorial Scholarships   
 

Two graduating Columbia High School seniors have been named the recipients of the 2012 

Lucille MacClellan Memorial Scholarship presented by the Columbia Community Foundation at 

the Columbia High School Senior Awards ceremony on Tuesday May 15th.    

Cheyanne Frosti  will be attending Loyola University in Chicago where she plans to major in 

molecular biology.  

Nicole Miller will be studying social work at Lorain County Community College.   

Both of these students will be graduating from Columbia High School May 24th and each will 

receive $1000 scholarships to help further their education. 

Affectionately known as "Mrs. Mac", Lucille MacClellan contributed to Columbia Township as a 

school teacher, event organizer, and by providing financial assistance when she recognized a 

need. This scholarship's purpose is to acknowledge students who, like Lucille MacClellan, 

demonstrate a devotion to the community. 

The Lucille MacClellan Memorial Scholarship is available to any resident of Columbia Township 

who is a current graduating senior in Columbia High School aspiring to attend a two-year or 

four-year college, trade school, technical institute, or other post-secondary education program.  

The application process for the 2013 Lucille MacClellan Memorial Scholarship will open in 

January. 

The Columbia Community Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) charitable organization that 
serves the citizens of Columbia Township and neighboring communities through implementation 

of their charitable aspirations by awarding educational scholarships and community grants.  

For more information visit the Columbia Community Foundation website at 

www.columbiacommunityfoundation.org. 
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Columbia High School seniors Nicole Miller (left) and Cheyanne Frosti are the recipients of the 2012 

Lucille MacClellan Scholarship presented by the Columbia Community Foundation.  

 

 


